
 

 

1 November 2024  

 

Public Notice – Public pools opening  

 

Residents are advised that the Central Darling Shire Council Pools will be opening 

tomorrow, Saturday 02/11/2024. This will apply for Wilcannia, Ivanhoe, White Cliffs 

swimming pools. 

The pool operating hours are outlined below.  

 

The Menindee swimming pool is expected to be opened by next week. 

Ends 

 

 

Regards 

 

Greg Hill  

GENERAL MANAGER 


